
 

The  Contemplative Prayer Group now meet in the Dominican Con-
vent, Griffith Avenue on Tuesday evenings  at 8.00 p.m.  
 

Eucharistic Adoration in Clonturk House, Ormond Road,  will continue 
each Sunday night from 7.00 p.m. All are welcome. 

 

PRAYER FOR THE SICK:                                                                                                

Please pray for all in the parish who are seriously ill.  

 

RECENTLY DECEASED:  

 

MONTH’S MIND: 

Noreen Connolly 

   

ANNIVERSARIES:      

Deceased Members of Healy & O’Reilly Families,  

Avis O’Brien, Christine & Noel O’Sullivan,  

Bob Morrison, Patrick Smyth, Kitty McHugh,  

Ann Grassick, Alice Flynn. 

PLEASE SEE  NOTICE BOARD FOR DETAILS ON THE FOLLOWING: 

Christus Vivit! Christ is Alive! A Reflective Symposium of Pope Francis 
Apostolic Exhortation to Young People………. 
 
Why not try an MPhil in Christian Theology—The Loyola In-
stitute, Trinity College…………………. 

Sixth Sunday of Easter — 26th May 2019  Mass Times 

Saturday: 

10.00 a.m. &  5.30 p.m. (Vigil)                    

Sunday:   

9.30 a.m., 11.00 a.m., 12.30 

p.m.  

Weekdays:  

8.00 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. (Monday 

to Friday) 

Eve of Holy Days:  

7.30. p.m. (Vigil) 

Working Holy Days:  

8.00 a.m., 10.00 a.m., 11.00 

a.m.  

St. Patrick’s Day:                    

As Sunday 

Bank Holidays:   

10.00 a.m. (Church  closes at 

11.00 a.m.) 

Confessions: 

Saturday: 

10.30 a.m. - 11.00 a.m. & 5.00 

p.m. - 5.30 p.m. 

Thursday - Eve of First Fri-

days:                         

After 10.00 a. m. Mass 

Baptisms:                 

Baptisms take place on the 2nd 

Saturday of the  month  at 12.00 

noon. 

Church of St. Vincent De Paul, Marino, D09 KN83 
 

V. Rev. Tom Noone, Parish Priest:       Tel. 8332864 

Parish Office:                   Tel:8332772  

E-mail:    info@marinoparish.ie                           

Website:   www.marinoparish.ie    

Twitter:               @marinoparish 

Thought for the day  

There is a move afoot to replace 

church teaching on the just war with a more proac-

tive doctrine of just peace. As Paul VI observed long 

ago, peace is much more than the absence of war. 

In a world driven by conflict, peace is a matter of 

discipleship and, at the personal level, a matter of 

deliberate choice even in the everyday conflicts of 

our ordinary lives.  

The prayer for peace goes well beyond praying for 

individualistic freedom from stress. 

 Prayer  

O God, though the human race is divided by dissen-

sion and discord, yet we know that by testing us 

you change our hearts to prepare them for reconcil-

iation. Even more, by your Spirit you move human 

hearts that enemies may speak to each other again, 

adversaries may join hands, and peoples seek to 

meet together. Amen.  

Entrance Hymn:   Hymn: 8  Page: 8                   

Recessional:                  Hymn: 13                     Page: 9              

(Please do not remove  Hymn Booklet from Church) 

Please return Mass leaflets and yellow notices (if 
not taking home) to back of Church—Thank you. 

mailto:info@marinoparish.ie
http://www.marinoparish.ie


First Sunday— Next Sunday 2nd 
June is the first Sunday of the 
month and Eucharistic Adoration 
will take place from 3.00 p.m. to 
5.00 pm.    
 

Fraternity of Mary Immaculate  
Queen—Children’s adoration will 
be held in Marino Church this Sun-
day from 4.00 p.m. to 5 p.m. re-
freshments afterwards.   
 

Easter Dues—The priests of the 
parish are grateful for the receipt of 
Easter dues. Easter dues envelopes 
may be placed in the safes at the 
back of the Church or handed into 
the sacristy. 
 

Advanced Notice:  Mary Shiel and 
her friends will be very glad to see 
you all at this year's Coffee Morning 
for "Heart to Hand," which will be 
held at:  61, Calderwood Road on 
Friday, 21st June, 2019 from 10.30 
a.m. until 1 p.m. This is a very de-

serving charity which has always 
enjoyed your support, and hopeful-
ly will again this year. 

 
 

Church Gate Collection—Ard Scoil 
Ris are holding a Church gate Col-
lection this  week-end .The Collec-
tion is in aid of students who are 
volunteering in Lourdes with sick 
pilgrims this September. 

Attention all Exam Students and their families: The 12.30pm Mass on 
Sunday June 2nd will be a special Exams Mass for all those sitting the 
Junior and Leaving Certificate this year. Join us in prayer if you are 
an exam student or indeed if you simply would like to pray for 
those sitting this year's exams. If you are in secondary school 
and would like to read at the Mass, please contact Anne Dooley 
on 0860698230 or thro the sacristy/parish office. 

A Prayer for Exam Students—There are prayer cards at the back 
of the church for exam students. Please take one and pass it on to any 
student you know who is sitting Junior or Leaving Cert. exams.  

Sacraments Survey Next Steps 
May/June 2019  

Following on from the Sacraments 
Survey which took place earlier on 
this year, the next step is a 
meeting in the Diocesan Centre in 
Clonliffe from 7.30 pm to 9.30pm 
on June 4th. 2019. Please consider 
attending the meeting if you are a 
parishioner interested in Sacra-
mental Preparation, parents of 
young children, clergy, parish 
worker, part of a sacramental 
team, a school principal or a teach-
er. 

Marino Parish Knitting 
Group – the ‘Knitwits’ 
continue their good work 
on the 1st & 3rd Saturday 

of each month rom 10.30 a.m. to 
12.30 p.m. in the Annadale Room. 
The next meeting will take place on 
1st June. New members welcome 
(even if you don’t knit…………..) 

Church Repository/Shop:  The 
Church Repository/Shop is open 

every Tuesday and Thurs-
day morning after 
10.00 a.m. Mass 
and after 11.00 

a.m. Mass on Sundays. We 
have a good supply of sacramental 
mementos for boys and 
girls for all special occa-
sions and in particular for 
First Holy  Communion.                             

 Signed Mass Cards are also availa-
ble  from the Parish shop as well as 
the Sacristy.   

Weekly Scripture Reflection Group  
- The Thursday Scripture 
Reflection Group will not 
meet while the heating 

refurbishment work is ongoing in 
the church.   

Eucharistic Adoration will 
take place  this Monday 
afternoon in the Church 

from 3.to 4.00 p.m.  

Parish Lotto: 

There was no winner of the Parish Lotto this week.                          
The winning numbers were : 13, 24, 28 & 30 

 The jackpot now stands at €7,900 

Last entries for the weekly Draw before 1.00 p.m. Monday 

Cemetery Masses/Prayers 2019 

St. Fintans, Sutton                                                    
9th June , Mass 12.00 noon 

Fingal Cemetery                                            
16th June, Mass 12.00 noon 

Glasnevin Cemetery                                      
16th June, mass 3.00 p.m. 

Dardistown Cemetery                                   
7th July, Mass 3.00 p.m. 

Balgriffin Cemetery                                           
7th July, Mass 12.00 noon  

(full list on church notice board) 

Important Notice : Please DO NOT place material on Church Notice 
Boards without first obtaining approval from the Sacristy or Parish 
Office — Thank you. 


